
Item 13 
 

I write on behalf of the Banbury Civic Society re. the above draft Order.  
 
Having examined the proposal and supporting map, the Executive Committee of the Banbury Civic 

Society has resolved to fully support the proposed 20mph speed limit Order proposed for Banbury, as 
shown on the map below. 
 

We further support suitable additional measures (e.g. flashing lights and peak-time 20mph limit as 
already in place outside Harriers Banbury Academy on Bloxham Road (A361)) outside of any school 
with a pedestrian exit on 30mph roads at appropriate times, for example outside the pedestrian exit of 

Queensway CP School onto Queensway).  
 
We have no other amendments to suggest. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Rob Kinchin-Smith (for and on behalf of the Banbury Civic Society)  

 


